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New Purple Lid Glass Bins  
for Glass Recycling
Moira Shire Council is pleased to announce the 

delivery of the new purple lid bins for glass recycling. 

As part of the State Government’s Four-Stream 

Waste and Recycling Service, these bins will be 

delivered to households from 14 October.

The purple-lid bins, with a 120-litre capacity, will be 

collected every four weeks starting in December.  

Residents are encouraged to start using the bins 

for glass bottles and jars only, ensuring glass is no 

longer placed in the yellow-lid recycling bin.

In 2025, the green lid organics and food waste bin 

will move to a weekly collection, and the red lid 

landfill bin will shift to fortnightly collections.  

Residents will receive a letter and a Moira Shire 

Kerbside Guide to assist with the upcoming changes, 

and help them know what goes in each bin. 

Have Questions? Speak to Council staff at the 

following Information Sessions. 

Saturday 26 October – Cobram Lions Market, 

8.30am – 12.30pm

Sunday 27 October – Yarrawonga Foreshore Market, 

8.30am-12.30pm

Visit our website for more information.

Let’s Grow!
Council is developing the Numurkah, Katunga and Strathmerton Corridor Plan to 

guide future growth in housing, the economy, and infrastructure.

We invite all residents to review the discussion paper and share their ideas on 

how to support sustainable growth in the region. 

Have your say before Monday 11 November, www.moiramatters.com.au

Join us at a drop-in session on Monday 28 October:

Strathmerton 10am - 11am

Katunga 11.30am - 12.30pm

Numurkah 2pm - 4pm

Environmental Sustainability Strategy
Moira Shire Council is developing the 2025-2030 Environmental Sustainability 

Strategy and invites community members to share their ideas to protect and 

enhance the region’s environment. 

Share your ideas, rank focus areas, and help shape a sustainable future. 

The consultation period close Monday 18 November, your feedback is crucial to 

shaping our collective future. Head to the Moira Matters website to have your say.

Upcoming Rates Payment Reminder 
Notices
Rates Payment reminder notices will be sent out in the next two weeks. 

If you’re already signed up with Payble, there’s nothing more you need to do—

your flexible payment plan is already active. 

If you haven’t signed up yet, simply scan the QR code on your notice to set up 

a flexible payment plan with options for weekly, fortnightly, monthly, or quarterly 

payments.


